
 

We’ve Made it Half Way! 
Our first semester ends January 19th .  Report cards 
will be mailed by Jan. 27th. Please contact the front 
office if you do not receive your student’s report card. 
 
 
       

 

Summer Camp & Extended 

Care: 
 
We are now pre-registering for 
Summer Camp -  
 
Pre-k thru 6th grade students.   
Register by March 1st and save $100 (full-time camp) 
or $75 (part-time camp). Camp is now 10 weeks! 
Camp runs  from 6/17 -  8/23 and extended care is 
available. Contact Miss. Elizabeth at (458) 229-1715 
for details. Summer camp is always a big hit with the 
students and includes a camp t-shirt, snack, and lots 
of fun activities, including: themed weeks, painting, 
cooking, water fun, special fun Fridays, daily movies 
and more!   
 

 

Yearbook: 
We are beginning to create our 2023/2024  
yearbook! Remember to take pictures of memorable 
times throughout the school year! Please send any  
pictures you may have to: 
 registrar@brightonacademy.org  
 
On January 25th, we are starting a yearbook class! 
If your 6th-12th grader would like to be a part of the 
yearbook team, they can join Miss. Ruby every  
Thursday from 3:15-4:15pm. They will be meeting in 
the Literature room. 
 

 

Closed Back Gate: 
We are asking everyone to help keep the back gate 
closed during school hours. We would like all staff, 
students, and families to close it behind them when 
entering or leaving the campus.  Thank you! 
 

Spring Play:    

 

“Annie” 

Auditions are scheduled for Monday, January 22nd. Per-

formances will be May 17th, 18th and 19th in the Brigh-

ton Gym. Anyone interested in helping with this produc-

tion should contact Chanel Brown at 541 295-9466 or 

the Brighton front office.  

 

 

Valentine Grams: 
The 3rd grade class will be selling  
Valentine Grams this year!   
Grams will be available for purchase in the front office 
and will be personally delivered to your child’s classroom 
on February 14th. 
More details to come soon!  
 

 

 

All-School Dance: 
All Brighton Students and families are invited to attend. 
Friday Feb 16th from 6:00-9:30. Come enjoy food,  
dancing, and mingling.  Tickets are $10.00 each. (Non-
Brighton students may attend with prior approval) See 
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At-A-Glance Reminders 
 

 

January 19th - 1st semester ends 

Jan 27th - Report Cards mailed  

Feb 14th - Pizza Lunch Fundraiser 

February 14th -Valentine’s Day Grams 

Feb 16th -  All School Dance 

February 19th - No school, President’s Day 

 


